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Remembering Robert Mwogeza 

Robert Mwogeza, former IFF Uganda Chairman sadly died four months ago on 

19th November. He had been suffering from diabetes for some time, and 

caught Covid-19 but did not recover. 

  

At the Funeral service, apart from family members, IFF Uganda and Destiny 

Junior School were represented, and a wreath was laid on behalf 

of IFF Uganda. 

 



 

 

 

Robert served IFF Uganda diligently since June 2007. He often went into rural 

areas with the Mobile Medical Team to faithfully help local people improve their 

standard of living by removing jiggers, disinfecting their homes, and talking 

about basic hygiene. 

 

He leaves behind a wife, Agnes, and five children. He will always be 

remembered and missed immensely. 

 

After the burial, the IFF Uganda working board held a meeting and Paul 

Isabirye was proposed to succeed Robert. IRFF UK as  primary funder also 

approved this move! 

 

Robert Mwogeza will always be remembered for the enormous effort he put into 

his activities to help the communities of Uganda.  

 

If you would like to find out more about Destiny Junior School, where Robert 

was heavily involved in, click here. 

  

 

                             

  


